
 
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE:  June 8th 2024 
TO:  Economic & Community Development Committee 
FROM:  Colin Tarbert, President and CEO 
POSITION: Favorable 
SUBJECT: Council Bill #24-0539 – City Streets – Renaming Cromwell Street to Vision Street 

 

INTRODUCTION 
The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) is reporting on City Council Bill #24-0539 
introduced by Councilmember Costello.  
 
PURPOSE  
The purpose of this bill is to authorize changing the name of Cromwell Street, situated in the 
Baltimore Peninsula development between Clarkson Street and McComas Street, to Vision 
Street. 
 
BRIEF HISTORY 
Cromwell Street is one of the main roads currently situated in the Baltimore Peninsula 
development site. As the project matures and adds more buildings, streetscaping and 
placemaking efforts are also underway. Changing the name of Cromwell Street to Vision Street 
is a part of that effort.  
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
None.  
 
AGENCY POSITION  
The Baltimore Development Corporation respectfully submits a no objection report on City 
Council Bill #24-0539. If you have any questions, please contact Kim Clark at 410-837-9305 or 
KClark@baltimoredevelopment.com.  
 
 
cc: Nina Themelis, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations 
 Ty’lor Schnella, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations 
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